
On 4/19/21, Traffic was notified that KIDS Programming had been preempted and needed 

to be rescheduled.  This was due to a transmitter being replaced leaving us off the air for 

no more than 24-hours.  

 An Administrative error resulted in the missed programs not being trafficked according to 

SOP.  It was a human error.  SOP was not followed. 


